
From: Geoff Battersby   
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 11:48 AM 
To: Michele Kellogg   
Subject: Bitfocus/Yolo 
 
Hello Michelle: 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 30, 2020 requesting termination of the contract 
between Bitfocus and YCCC. Your description of our meeting on March 27 accurately reflects my 
perspective of that meeting too. In switching to a new combined contract for the Sacramento and Yolo 
CoCs, there will not be any HMIS service interruption for Yolo users, there will not be any additional cost 
for termination, and there will be no loss of Yolo data. Please know that I am actively working with Rolf 
Davidson at Sacramento Steps Forward to craft a mutually-agreeable contract for both communities. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Geoff Battersby 

Project Manager 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 
 
 


